
UNIVERSITY OF VETERINARY AND ANIMAL SCIENCES, LAHORE
(DUA&FA)

No. DUA&FA/5411___ dated:_25-11-2020_

NOTICE

In continuation of this office notice No. UA&FA/FA/5393 dated

17-11-2020; it is to inform that the all kinds of interviews related to HEC

Need Based Scholarship have been postponed. The new date will be

communicated later.

(QAISAR HUSAIN)
Asstt. Director, Financial Aid


